
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

Miss Cadwallader , Head of School 

Just a couple or reminders: 

► Please remember to follow social distancing when dropping off and collecting your children at the start and end of the day. 

WhatSAP?! 
Parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

 

Bulletin No 9: Week Commencing Monday 5th July 2021 
 

Monday 5th July 

 Y5 Temper Temper chocolate workshop 

 Y2 Sports Day 

Tuesday 6th July 

 Y1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 7th July 

 Y6 Final Sports Day & Y4 Sports Day 

Thursday 8th July 

 Y5 Sports Day 

 YR Sports Day 

 Y6 Production recording 

Tuesday 20th July 

 Last Day of Term 6—school finishes at 1.30pm 

 

 

A huge WELL DONE to those who entered our competition to identify the mystery 
historical items. 

This is called a penny-farthing and was the first machine to be called a "bicycle".  

It was popular in the 1870s and 1880s, with its large front wheel providing high speeds and 
comfort. 

Our winners are Isabella in Amber Class and Ben in Opal Class who were completely correct with their entries! 
Well done!! Your prizes are on the way! 

Here is our final mystery item for Term 6: 

Again, what do you think it is? What was it used for and who would have used 
them? Can you guess a time frame they were used? 

Entries can be given to your teacher or put straight into the History Detectives box in the 
Infant hall or the Junior hall.   

► Don’t forget, if you think your child(ren) might be eligible for Free School Meals and you haven’t already applied, you can do so at 

any time.   

      https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals 

Letters & Emails home 

► Parent survey questionnaire 

► Friends PTA Summer raffle  

► Friends Uniform letter 

► Y6 RSE Letter 

► EY & KS1 Summer Performance 

► Y6 End of Year Performance 

► Y6 Leaver’s hoodies email 
 
 

If you are not receiving our emails, please 
email the school office on 
office@southavenue.kent.sch.uk and we 
will update your email address from the 
information provided. Please include your 
child’s name and class within the email. 

On Tuesday 22nd June, Year 6 took part in a Transition 
to Secondary School Game workshop provided by 
Swale Youth and Brogdale CIC. As you can see they had 
a lot of fun and had the opportunity to reflect on the 
opportunities and challenges moving to secondary 
school might present. If you or your child would like 
more support with the transition to secondary school 
please refer to the brilliant resources provided by the 
Anna Freud Centre:  

https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/
resources/moving-up-the-transition-to-secondary-
school-animation-teacher-toolkit/ 
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We discover, we learn, we grow. 

Summer school holiday fun for 4 – 12-year-olds! 

Premier Football School are delighted to announce they are running a kid’s football school in Swale this 
summer at The Sittingbourne School from Wednesday 28

th
 – Friday 30

th
 July for boys and girls aged 

4 - 12 of all abilities.  

Parents simply drop-off at 10.00am and pick up at 3.30pm. The fee is just £13 per day and all children 
who attend receive a trophy! Activities include a kids World Cup tournament and a penalty shootout 
competition with prizes!  

Children will play in group-bubbles according to their age in line with the government’s health & safety 
regulations.  

Should you wish to book, please visit www.premierfootballschool.co.uk or call 07821573837. 

  

PREMIER FOOTBALL SCHOOL 

Registered office:  62, Sutton Road.  Maidstone. Kent.  ME15 9AL.    Telephone: 07821 573837 

Website: www.premierfootballschool.co.uk       

Bookings email:  premierfootballschool@gmail.com 
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